
Miss Anansa and  Miss Peggy at the Smoking Cere-

mony.  

We like to thank  and farewell Miss Fiona  for assisting  class rooms and 

teachers. We wish her all the best and hope to  

I have been with  CEOWA  for forty years teaching and 

being part of administrative teams mainly in Perth metro-

politan area. In 2006 I was principle at St.Joseph’s Wynd-

ham and in 2012 I was appointed assistant Principal school 

adviser for 6 East Kimberley schools. I am delighted to be 

Principal at Warlawurru catholic school in 2014. 

Our New Principal   

Mrs. Clare Gray 



            WARLAWURRU CATHOLIC SCHOOL  RED HILL 
                 P.O.  Box  243,  Halls Creek,  WA  6770  Telephone: (08)  9168 6008   Fax: (08) 9168 6119 

               Email: admin@warlawurru.wa.edu.au        Mobile: 0408 526 837             ABN 92 612 080 496 

 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ WCS:   Assembly– each Friday at 1.30pm. 
 

Wednesday March  5th Ash Wednesday 

 Wednesday March 19th St Joseph”s day: Paraliturgy 9am followed by breakfast 

for all 

NEWS LETTER Term 1, Week 4 ,  2014 

 

 

I would like to thank our ATAS  Graham , 

Peggy, Anansa and Dianne for making our 

“Smoking ceremony “ so special. 

This Wednesday is Ash Wednesday and we 

invite all our families to come to the church 

for Mass at 9am.This term we our concen-

trating on class behaviour so that all students 

can learn in a safe and calm environment. 

We invite all families come and spend time 

in the classroom to support the staff  and stu-

dents and especially your child. 

Miss Dianne and Mr. Graham conducted the traditional “smoking 

ceremony”  for the start of  the 2014 school year.  Father  James  

blessed the school  with holly water as part of the smoking ceremo-

ny. 

 

PAThS  

 

Promoting alternative thinking strategies. 
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